June 13, 1955

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm your report of
reception from Radio Station WSB, Atlanta,
on June 7, 1955. e are glad to have had
you in the audience and trust that you
will tune 750 K. C. again in the future.

Sincerely,
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Atlanta, Georgia
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